
January 16, 1998 

 

 

 

Ms. Nan Waffen 

4537 So. Chelsea Lane 

Bethesda, MD 20814 

 

Dear Nan: 

 

I have enclosed an additional copy of the press release and Clay Shaw’s journal excerpts that the 

Review Board made available in September 1997.  I have also included extra copies of the brochures 

that describe the Review Board and the JFK Collection. 

 

We have attempted to contact Stephen Tyler and have left messages for him, but we have not heard 

from him.  We will continue to try to reach him. 

 

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me at (202) 724-0088, ext. 253, if you have any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosures 


